
A note from the Editor

Alreadypublished NOTULAE should he used asexamples ofstyle, lay-out, and the way references are

cited. We also request authors to have their text checked for good use of language by a native speaker
BEFORE sending it to us.

Manuscriptshould be sent eitherby airmail (in which case an IBM-compatiblediskette should accompany

the hard copy, preferably using any version ofMicrosoft Word) oras an e-mail attachment. By airmail,

submissions should be addressed to PO Box 256, 3720 AG Bilthoven, The Netherlands. By e-mail they

should be sent to mb.kiauta@ 12move.nl

We regret that we are unable to handle non-computerisedmanuscripts.

Please accept our thanks for taking the trouble to observe these requirements.

B. Kiauta

As readers will surely have noticed, the input o/NOTULAE has been rather meagre of late. We very

much hope this will improve in future, olhetwise it will be difficult to produce evena single issue each

year.

A.? well as records of generalinterest andfield and laboratory notes, we welcome short articles in any

field ofodonatology (incl. ethno-odonatology, history ofodonatology, bibliography, etc.). Submissions

should be in one of the five languages we can accept - English, French, German, Italian and Spanish. If

the submission is not in English, it should be accompanied by an English translation of its title and a brief

English abstract is requiredfor all papers. Authors are requested tosend theirfullpostal address (not just

the e-mail one!) with each submission.


